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Homedale High School
Casey Grove   Athletic Director
203 East Idaho Ave
Homedale, Idaho 83628

Homedale School

    District #370

Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Casey Grove, Athletic Director

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent; Matt Holtry, Principal

Date: December 2020

Re: Athletic Director Report Dec, 2020

Homedale Board of Trustees, 

The Homedale Football team had another great season.  Unfortunately they came up a little short 
in the championship game versus Sugar Salem.  It was a great game and all the Trojan fans have 
a lot to be proud and thankful for.  

Congratulations to Coach Holtry for being selected as the SRV coach of the year!

Winter sports are in full swing.

Girls Basketball- 
The Varsity Girls Basketball team is currently 1-3. They have a total of 32 girls out program wide.  
The frosh team has only gotten to play two games due to some of the teams we have played thus 
far only have a JV and Varsity team.  At this point we are just happy to get games in.  The varsity 
has yet to play a game with all players present due to a variety of different reasons.  They start 
league play this Friday at home versus Fruitland.

Boys basketball- 
The boys basketball season started last week with two games.  Both games for the varsity went 
to overtime.  Their record is 1-1.  They are almost two weeks behind due to the success of the 
football program. The JV team is also 1-1 and the Frosh team is 0-2.  They have two more games 
this week.

Wrestling- 
The Wrestling team has its first competition on Wednesday of this week in Marsing.  Coach 
Levinski is excited for the season.  Their numbers are up from last year.  At last count they have 
27 kids out.

Looking forward to this Winter sports season!!!

Idaho Stage 2:  It has been difficult on everyone since Idaho moved to stage 2.  Since that 
decision no fans have been allowed at sporting events.  Obviously we want to have fans at our 
events, but as of now we cannot.  Due to that we have no gate money coming in, which means 
we are losing money every home event to pay for refs and a scoreboard operator.  We are used 
to this with spring sports, but have never had to do this for winter sports.  Hopefully we have 
enough money in our athletic account to last for both the winter and spring sports season.  


